
July 13, 2015 

 

 

Milwaukee City Clerk 
Attn: CLAIMS 
200 E. Wells Street, Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202-3567 
 
Dear Judiciary & Legislation Committee, 
 
I received city data on July 10, and July 13, 2015 from Sandy Rusch Walton, Communications Manager 

City of Milwaukee Department of Public Works in regards to open records on pothole calls from January 

2014 to May 7, 2015.  

The City was notified multiple times about the pothole on the bridge.  Following are dates reported that 

I received: 

April 15, 2014 pothole area of 2900 s. 35th street - no complete date 

April 17, 2014 pothole on bridge - no complete date 

May 5, 2015 pothole area of 2950 S. 35th Street – resolved May 12, 2015 

May 6, 2015 pothole on 35th going north between Manitoba and KK River Parkway left lane area of 3000 

S. 35th Street – resolved May 12, 2015 

May 7, 2015 pothole north bound 3000 block inside drive land over bridge (my call) – Resolved May 12, 

2015 

Clearly this accident could have been avoided if the pothole was patched when the first calls were 

made. 

I appreciate your concern and promptness in regards to resolving this matter.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah Kochanski 
City of Milwaukee Resident & Tax Payer 
 
 
 
 


